Dan Marks

From: Chuck Luna <subvet@outlook.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2016 6:31 PM

To: Charles J Luna

Subject: Flash Traffic #9-7-2016: USS Phoenix (SSN-702) Welcoming Ceremony Correction

Perch Base, United States Submariners

Flash Traffic

Number:  #9-7-2016

Date: 9/14/2016

Subject:  USS Phoenix (SSN-702) Welcoming Ceremony
Correction

Correction to the driving directions-

The address of the Papago Park Military Reservation is
5425 E. McDowell Road, Phoenix 85008

Click on address above to open a Google Map

Driving directions:
Heading East on McDowell Road, turn right on Pathfinder
Blvd (South Gate) which is about % mile east of 52nd Street.

Enter the Reservation via the Guard Gate. At the Gate you
will be asked to show your driver’s license.

The guard on duty will give you directions to the One Stop
Building parking lot.


http://maps.google.com/maps?q=5425+E+McDowell+Road,+Phoenix,+AZ+85008

